
 

Thank you all for welcoming me to Belton C of E Primary. It has been an 
absolute pleasure getting to know both you and your children over the 
last four weeks, I can’t believe we are nearly at half term already! I 
have thoroughly enjoyed the Golden Book assemblies and joining the 
FOBS meeting. I am really looking forward to the months ahead. 

We would all like to say a huge congratulations to Miss Scott on the 
birth of baby Clemmie. Both mum and baby are well and are now at 
home. 
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13.02.24 and 15.02.23 Parents Evenings 

18.02.23– 23.02.23 Half term 

26.02.24– Inset Day 

11.03.24 2.15pm– provisional date for Easter Service 
(awaiting confirmation from Church) 

15.03.24– Rec and Year 6 Heights and weights measure-
ments 

19.03.24 Courageous Advocacy day 

19.03.24 (PM) 20.03.24 (after school) - Squirrels Easter 
Play 

21.03.24 Duathlon 

21.03.24 Break up 

Key stage 1 swimming dates: 

09.02.24 

16.02.24 

Please don’t forget to send in some chocolate in exchange 
for non uniform on the 14th February. These donations will 
be used for the chocolate bingo. 



We can’t wait to see what the next two weeks of this half 
term brings! 

 Best wishes, Mrs Gray and the Belton Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council are currently working with both Mrs Yendall and Mrs Gray on the 
happy lunchtime initiative. We will be working on introducing new games and equip-
ment to the playground with the older children taking the lead in supporting with 
this. We are looking for any support with donations. 

Squirrels did some Geography field-

work around our village looking at 

land use. 

Year 6 went to visit their charity the 

Singing Café in Shepshed. They 

played instruments, sung songs and 

got to know  people. One man told 

us he had seen the Beatles! 

The whole school took part in 

a ‘Walk and Talk’ for mental 

health day. 

On Friday, we took part in 

lots of Maths challenges for 

Number Day. It was great 

seeing the children so enthu-

siastic about Maths. 

Foxes have loved their new History topic on 

the Titanic. They were tasked to create one 

of the rooms as part of their homework and 

this was created into a cross-section of the 

boat itself. 

 

 

The benefits of reading 
for 20 minutes per day! 

Please keep reading 
with your child 3 times 
per week and recording 
this in their reading 
records. 


